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Welcome to our second Nursery Curriculum 
Newsletter. You will receive a newsletter each term, 

highlighting the learning that we will cover in 
each of our curriculum areas.  

 
It was lovely to welcome back a few families this 

week but sad that we will not be seeing some of 
you for a little while.  

 

 

 

As things are a bit different at the moment, we will 
be using Tapestry to share activity ideas, stories, 

songs and messages. To help support those families 
that are at home.  

We really enjoy sharing your child’s learning and 

special moments with you and love to see what they 
have been learning and enjoying at home. Please 

continue to share those special moments with us 
here too.  

Please make sure you can access Tapestry, so you 

don’t miss any learning opportunities. If you have a 
problem contact the school office 

(office@newtonleysprimary.org) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

Who’s Who’s 

──── 

Mrs Westerby  

 Mrs Tucker 

Miss Howley 

Mrs Sicurello 

Mrs G 

      

 

PE will be on Fridays, children can come into Nursery wearing their 

PE kits; White t-shirt, tracksuit bottoms or leggings and trainers. 

We look forward to a busy term, any concerns please don’t hesitate 

to speak to us! 

 

We will continue with planning based on the children’s interests. 

The children lead the way in their own learning. With their ideas 

and interest we will then plan and provide a variety of different 

activities and learning linked to children interests within the 

different areas of the Early Years Curriculum. 

The focus will be mainly upon the prime areas of learning: Personal 

Social and Emotional Development, Communication and Language and 

Physical Development 
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